
The Tunbridge Planning Commission and Trails Committee will be holding two 
meetings to finalize recommendations to the Selectboard regarding Class IV 
roads and legal trails. On September 1, everyone interested is welcome to attend 
a session where we will break into small groups to have collaborative dialogue. 
On September 8, we will present our draft recommendations for feedback and 
additional discussion.

If you plan on participating, please come ready to have respectful disagreements, 
rich conversation, and an opportunity to find middle ground that is right for our 
community. 

Specific information:
Dates - September 1 and September 8
Time - 6pm-8pm
Location - fairgrounds, outside of the Dodge-Gilman building. Rain location is the 
grandstand.


